
NOTICE 

(VRDL Notification for Contractual Recruitment) 

It is hereby informed that due to some technical issues, the publication of the list of 

candidates shortlisted for the Skill Test and/or Interview for the posts of Scientist-B 

(Medical) and Data Entry Operator (DEO) has been rescheduled. 

The list of selected candidates will now be released on 08.09.2025. 

The shortlisted candidates are required to attend the Skill Test and/or Interview scheduled 

on 09.09.2025 at Office of the Principal, Osmania Medical College, Hyderabad. 

All candidates are advised to regularly check the official website (www.omc.ac.in) for 

further updates. 

Date: 04.09.2025 

Place: Hyderabad 

–VRDL, Osmania Medical College 

 

http://www.omc.ac.in/

